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Negotiations continued this morning at Merrick House and after 

discussion and deliberation, we are able to report that we are making 

significant headway toward reaching a tentative agreement that we can 

present to you for ratification. 

 

Although we have the daunting task of reviewing and negotiating the 

economic issues which include time off and wages, we feel that the 

progress made to date is encouraging. 

 

We will provide details as soon as possible.  Support your Bargaining 

Committee in their efforts to bring to you a fair and equitable contract. 

 

The next bargaining session is scheduled for Monday June 14th. 

 

This and future reports will appear on our website at www.cwa4340.org 

and your representatives can be reached by phone at 216-635-4340 on 

via email at mobilize4340@aol.com.  

 

Your Bargaining Committee 
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